
 

 

 

Cupboard to Creativity 2021 

Sept Update. 

 

Hi Everyone, 

We have had a reasonable clear month here in Qld, re Covid, however as I write this we are 
on the edge of another possible lockdown — hopefully we can avoid that. 

I do hope you had fun with the challenge for Sept—when I was making my row I wondered 
why I suggested ideas with so many points!! I did manage to get my row made and when    
finished I realised 1 block is incorrect, but I intend to leave it that way! Can you see it? 

I used white as a background in each block, then had a check and 2 plains, one to tone with 
the check & the other a contrast.  

 I made the first block with the contrast on the edge, then the next one used it in the    
centre, and preferred that look. I made the last one the same way as the first to balance 
my row. 

Throughout this month I have been fortunate to have my sister  
visit from S.A. ( second    attempt this year) and we enjoyed several 
quilting days, family time and even made a trip to Toowoomba for 
Festival of Flowers & really enjoyed being able to go to a live quilt 
show.  

Betty was working on 2 quilts while here, and I made a smaller   
sample of one of them after she went home — I call it Tessellated 
Kimonos —this one I will add to my collection of small quilts called 
Timeless Treasures. 

I have quilted a couple of quilts from my gifting pile as well this 
month, and have prepared several more ready for stitching, so I 
feel it has been a rewarding month. 

I hope you are having fun playing along—stay well. 

 

Happy Quilting  

Jan P. 

 


